
Save on Maintenance Supplies
Grainger is your partner for 
plant maintenance, repair and 
operations (MRO) purchases. 
There are many ways to save:

•  An average discount of 60%
off list price on more than
3,400 popular “core” items.

•  Additional discounts on
another 100,000 popular items
in these categories.

• Special negotiated pricing
on more than 800 items from
Rubbermaid, 3M, Georgia
Pacific, GoJo, Diversey
Chemicals and Continental.

• 10% “catch-all” discount
for items not covered by
discounts outlined above.

•  No order minimums and free
shipping on all orders.

Additional Benefits

• 24/7 online ordering at
grainger.com.

• 24/7 customer service at
1-800-GRAINGER.

• Save time and money
with Grainger’s inventory
management system,
KeepStock  (more at grainger.
com/keepstock)

• Customized help in sourcing
hard-to-find items.

Grainger

To request a new account 
under the CSM-Grainger 
program, please send an 
email with your business 
name, location address and 
phone number to
membersupport@csmcostsolutions. 
com.
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